
 
 
September 23, 2019 
 
CLGA Vice President’s Report  
 
The Calgary ladies golf association has had a great year of events and the weather to match 
them all. 
 

• Meet with Alberta Golf regarding developing a shared plan for a shrad City Girls Junior 
tournament.  This is a process that will need some work and I will follow up with 
Director Shannon Lefroy Juniors Girls Director as well as our 5-year planner Andrea 
Kosa.  This is a work in process.  Alberta Golf has now assumed the responsibilities for 
the Maple leaf Tour. 

 
• Working on a plan to find a marketing director to replace Monique Morrison who has 

now finished her term.  This again is a work in process. 
 

• Arrange for Rules officials for 2019 City Amateur and City Senior.  This was completed 
and paid for to Alberta Golf.  We will continue this process for 2020 tournaments. 

 
• Work with the five-year plan and Andrea Kosa and identify players we can approach to 

represent us for our tournament requests. 
 

If anyone would like to volunteer for a marketing position, please contact me as soon as 
possible to discuss. 

 
I will be moving on to the role of President for the balance of 2019 -2020.   
 
Cheers 
 
Cindy Beaudet 
Vice President CLGA 
403-589-2745 
 
 
 
 


